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NOTICE OF EXTENSION FOR MUNICIPALITIES TO PROVIDE WRITTEN SUBMISSIONS  
ON THE DRAFT NUNAVUT LAND USE PLAN 

 
The Nunavut Planning Commission (NPC) will conduct a Public Hearing on the Draft Nunavut Land 
Use Plan (DNLUP), scheduled for March 21-28, 2017, in Iqaluit.   
 
Written comments on the DNLUP were to be submitted to the NPC by January 13, 2017. The NPC 
received requests from Nunavut Municipalities for an extension to provide submissions. The 
Commissioners are satisfied those municipalities were unable to prepare their written submissions for 
a period of time following their elections due to Section 134 of the Hamlets Act as set out in their 
correspondence. 
 
The Commission is providing an extension to allow Municipalities to provide written submissions until 
February 15, 2017. 
 
Documents, including recent written submissions, are posted on the NPC website and available for 
download at: www.nunavut.ca. To review the public record of proceedings, or for other related 
information, please contact:  

· Jonathan Savoy, jsavoy@nunavut.ca; Nunavut Planning Commission, P.O. Box 2101 
Cambridge Bay, NU  X0B 0C0; Phone: (867) 983-4632 | Fax: (867) 983-4626 
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